
 

To: Dunwoody Village Residents, Families and Staff 

From: Kathy Barton, Director of Operations 
  Brandon Jolly, Director of Health Services 
Re: CONTINUED UPDATE RE: COVID-19 

September 15, 2020 
General Updates:     Shredding Event:  See back of memo for details. 
 
Town Meeting:  Our next Town Meeting will be aired on Channel 1970 on Thursday, September 24th at 3:45 
p.m.  If you are submitting a question for our Leadership Team, please make sure that it is given to your mail 
carrier no later than Wednesday, September 16th.   
 
Ballet is Back on Channel 1970: 
On Tuesday, September 22nd at 7:00 p.m., Channel 1970 will air “The Wayward Daughter” or “La Fille Mal 
Gardee” by the Royal Ballet.  Will be included on the Channel 1970 listing for next week. 
 
Holiday Planning: 
As noted in Friday’s memo (9/11/2020), we cannot provide any Holiday guidelines for visitation at this time. 
However, a few of you asked where, in this area, family members might be able to stay if they do plan on 
visiting.  The Hilton Garden Inn Hotel located at 3743 West Chester Pike, Newtown Square, PA, is 
approximately ½ mile (a 3-minute drive) from Dunwoody Village.  The Garden Inn will extend an 18% discount 
off the best available rate, at the time of booking, for standard guest rooms. The Garden Inn’s direct line is 
484-420-7500. Remember that anyone visiting from a restricted state must quarantine for 14 days once 
entering the state.  Dunwoody Village is not responsible for any bookings and is not responsible if guidelines 
should prevent visitation at the time your family may be booked.  
 
Travel: 
Texas, North Carolina, and Hawaii have been removed from the PA Department of Health’s restricted travel.  
Seventeen states remain on the restricted list:  Alabama, Arkansas, Florida, Georgia, Idaho, Illinois, Iowa, 
Kansas, Louisiana, Mississippi, Missouri, Nevada, North Dakota, Oklahoma, South Carolina, South Dakota, and 
Tennessee.  
 
Residential Updates: 
Visitation: 
If you are planning visitation of family or necessary services, you must first contact Kayla McFadden at 610-723-4601 
and have the visitation added to the visitation list. We continue to minimize the number of outside persons entering the 
facility. This request must be placed a minimum of one day in advance (Monday through Friday).  If Kayla is unsure of 
whether or not a visitation is permitted, she will check with Administration and get back to you. The appointment 
process is required in order that we can trace who the residents have been in contact with the last 10 – 14 days in the 
event that someone should become sick.   
 
Attached is a second copy of the Project Survey for anyone who was missed or for the second person in an apartment. 
Please only fill out one time. Thank you! 


